
 
 

DIARY DATES 

HEADTEACHER’S  WEEKLY BULLETIN 
 

“For I know the plans I have for you… plans to give you hope and a future” 
Jeremiah 29:11 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have had a wonderful time this week, doing so many ‘Eastery’ things. They delighted us with their amazing Easter Bon-
nets on Tuesday, and all looked stunning in them. We were extremely lucky that the weather was kind, and it only drizzled, so we 
didn’t need to hold the parade in the hall. Thank you all, as well, for all the effort that went into making these - Stunning! 

Our Easter service was very special indeed with Reverend Ashton leading us in the thoughts of how important and special Easter is. The children absolutely blew us 
away. They sang their hearts out and definitely gave us goosebumps, especially when singing the very last song. Amazing! It did flaw us a little however, as it wasn’t 
the last day of term, which is when our services usually are, but then we did still have the Bunny hop to look forward to. 

Mon 15 Apr Start of summer term 
Tues 16 Apr Primary School Admissions Outcomes published 
w/c 22 Apr After School Clubs start—N.B. NO after school clubs the first week back 
Tues 30 Apr Whole Class Photographs 
Mon 6 May Bank Holiday—school closed 
Wed 15 May Ladybirds Class Visit to The Big Wood Estate, Lingfield 
Fri 24 May INSET Day—school closed for staff training 

ISSUE NO. 25:   28 Mar 2024 

❑  THINGS TO CHECK THIS WEEK: 

❑ PE Kits washed and returned to school on  
Mon 15 April 2024 

HAPPY EASTER BIRTHDAYS TO…   
 

Henry and Luca (age 5) 

Spring sun outdoor fun 

“I am the way, the 

truth, and the life.  

No one comes to the 

Father except through 

Me.”    John 14:6 

Lord God, 
 

You sent your Son into the world, 
And before his hour had come, 

He washed his disciples’ feet. 
 

You had given all things into his hands. 
He had come from you, and was going to you, 

And what did he do? 

He knelt down on the floor, 
And washed his friends’ feet.  

He was their teacher and their Lord, 
Yet he washed their feet. 

Lord God, help us learn from his example; 
Help us to do as he has done for us. 

 

The world will know we are his disciples 
If we love one another. 

Strengthen our hands and our wills for love 
And for service. 

Keep before our eyes the image of your Son, 
Who, being God, became a Servant for our sake. 

 

All glory be to him who lives and reigns with you  
and the Holy Spirit, 

One God, now and forever.  Amen. 

The children excelled themselves hopping around the playground for their Easter Bunny Hop. They absolutely 
loved their bunny ears too and looked so cute. Thank you so much in advance to everyone who has sponsored 
them for this, and to the Friends for organising—it is very much appreciated. 

We would also like to thank you all for your wonderful support this term and always. Your children have been 
amazing and have all grown so much over the last 2 terms. We wish you all a very Happy Easter and hope that 
whatever you do this Easter weekend/holiday, it is fun, relaxing (possibly) and thoroughly memorable. Enjoy! 

God Bless,  Lenia Greenaway 



 

 

 Emergency information regarding the school  

will be announced on HEART RADIO 102.7FM  

and the school website  
Southwark Diocesan Board of Education 

Supporting Christian Education 

01883 712439  hello@stpetersinfant.org        www.stpetersinfant.org 

 

 
 

Lord,  

help us to live in the gladness and grace of Easter 
Sunday, every day.  

Let us have hearts of thankfulness for your sacrifice.  

Let us have eyes that look upon your grace and 
rejoice in our salvation.  

Help us to walk in that mighty grace and tell 
your good news to the world. 

Amen.  

 

Emergency information regarding the school  

will be announced on HEART RADIO 102.7FM  
Southwark Diocesan Board of Education 

Supporting Christian Education 

01883 712439  hello@stpetersinfant.org        www.stpetersinfant.org 

Phone: 01883 714263 
Email: stmaryoxted.stpetertandridge@gmail.com   
https://stpeterstandridge.uk/Groups/343723/St_Peters_Church.aspx 

CHILD PROTECTION CONTACT CENTRE 

At St Peter’s we take the safety and well-being of every child very 
seriously. If you are ever concerned about a child please speak 
in confidence to our Designated Safeguarding Lead,  
Miss Greenaway or our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads, 
Mr Atterton and Mrs Vaquinhas. If you feel you have not had a 
satisfactory response from us to any child protection issue, please 
phone the contact centre on:                                 
 

           Tel: 0300 200 1006 

“Safeguarding is Everyone’s Business” 

ST PETER’S CHURCH, TANDRIDGE 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR  
GOLDEN ANTI-BULLYING TEAM 
 

The school heard today that we have been  
awarded the highest level ‘Gold’ for our work 
on Anti-bullying. Only 11% of schools nationally 
have been given this award. Congratulations to the  
Anti-Bullying team members for all their hard work 
on this, as well as to the whole school.  

What a great way to end the term.  

 

 

HOMEWORK 

 
Busy Bees:   Read 5 mins every day 
 

Ladybirds:    Reading and phonics 
 

Dragonflies: Reading and spellings 

 
OUR  

NEEDS YOU!  

Do you have any of the following items to make 
our playtimes go with more of a swing? 

 

If you are having a ‘spring clean’ over the Easter holiday 
and would like to get rid of good quality dressing up 
items, dolls, tea sets or play food, the children would 
love to have them for their lunchtime play here at 
St Peter’s.  
 

Thank you. 

 

         

 BUSY BEES  95.4% 

           LADYBIRDS  94.3% 

           DRAGONFLIES 95.0% 

 CANTERBURY 93.3% 

 SOUTHWARK 95.6% 

 YORK   95.6% 
There seems to have been a dramatic drop in our attendance 
over the course of this term. Whilst we appreciate that illness  
is more common at this time of year there also seems to be a 
worrying increase in the number of children being taken out of 
school for family holiday. We would like to remind you that the 
government expects 100% attendance at all times and family 
holiday cannot be authorised as ‘exceptional circumstances’. 
You risk a penalty fine if you breach this regulation. For more 
information please see our attendance policy on the school 
website. 

We hope that attendance figures for the summer term will 
exceed our target and thank you for your support in this matter. 

ATTENDANCE FOR SPRING TERM (JAN - APR) 

TARGET:  > 97% 

         

 in this matter. 
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